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The Council of Formentera wishes to make known its consternation in light of a recent display of
incivility by the Govern Balear. The Bauzà administration, in its scheduling of a trip by the
community president to Formentera, neglected to invite a single member of the local
administration to any of the president's planned activities.

  

Such behaviour is all the more troubling considering Formentera Council is an active participant
in the current projects to bestow Sant Ferran with government housing and a new school. Our
island council purchased and then ceded to the Govern the land for these projects, and
deserved to be present at any corollary gatherings.

  

It is worth noting that Eivissa Council representatives and members of other Eivissa town
councils were themselves asked to attend the events scheduled as part of Bauzà's visit to that
island today.
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